
 Welcome to the Summer Term! 
Year 4 2025 

Welcome back from your Easter holidays! Once again, we 
have a very hardworking and exciting term ahead. The 

children are already looking forward to our new topic The 
Romans and are eager to find out more about Roman life. 
In RE, we are exploring Christianity. In Computing we are 

learning about programming using Scratch. We are 
continuing with our Brass lessons on Fridays. 

Other topics this term will be The Journey of a River 
and States of Matter.  

Thank you for your continued support. If you have any 
questions or concerns then please do not hesitate to speak to 

us.  
Ms Wardle, Year 4 Class Teacher 
and Miss Lovell, Year 4 Class TA 

 
 Attendance 

Thank you for all of your support in this area. 
Please remember that school is open from 
8:40am and the register will be taken at 
8.45am. 
The end of the school day is 3:15pm – please 
pick up promptly. 

P.E 
We have P.E on Thursdays. Please 

make sure your child has their 
full P.E kit in school all week 

for the whole half term for any 
extra PE lessons. 

 

Clubs 
This half term, we have photography 
club. If your child is attending please 
collect them promptly from the 
classroom door at 4pm.  
 

Internet safety  
It has been brought to our attention 
that some children are using apps and 
accessing content that is not age 
appropriate. Please try to monitor 
screen time and ensure that your 
child is accessing the internet safely. 
Please remove screens from 
bedrooms at bedtime to ensure a 
good night’s sleep ready for learning.    
 

Times Tables 
Year 4s need to know ALL their times tables by the end of 
the year and will have a National Tables Test in June. We 
want the children to be as confident as possible, so please 
encourage them to work daily on speed and accuracy at 

home. 
They all have a log on to: www.ttrockstars.com and 

talkingtimestables.uk is also a great site. 

Water Bottles & Sun 
Hats 

Please make sure your child has a 
water bottle in school every day 

and that they bring a labelled sun 
hat on sunny days. 

Please continue to support your 
child with their homework and 
spellings. 

Your child will be coming home 
with their homework on a 
Thursday to be returned after 
the weekend by Wednesday 
morning. The homework will vary 
depending on what work we are 
covering in class. We appreciate 
your support with this. 
Spellings 
Children will be given spellings in 
their reading diaries and will be 
tested on a Friday. Please help 
them to learn and practise these.  
Reading Corner 
Thank you for your help 
with reading at home. 
Please read with your child 
at least 4 times a week 
and remember to sign their 
reading diary so they can 
receive a reading reward 
each week! This helps all 
aspects of your child’s 
learning. Diaries are 
checked each Monday. The 
reading treat is a trip to 
the brand new Victoria 
Embankment paddling pool! 


